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Playing today...
Learning for tomorrow
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From the Board of Directors…!

MCDC Families,
Spring is right around the corner and there will be lots going on at MCDC.  Look for details in the coming days for staff appreciation week, and a center work day, as well as the usual “muffins for mom” and “donuts for dad” on their respective days.  Elections for board positions will also be coming up, so please consider the possibility of serving as a board member.  The current board members will be in the lobby at MCDC during drop-off on March 8th, so stop by and ask about any of the spring events, the board positions, or give us your feedback.

We look forward to seeing you then,

Brian Mulac

President, MCDC Board of Directors

From the Director….!

Join us tomorrow morning for a Green Eggs and Ham Breakfast!  The children will be served breakfast in their classrooms.  If you would like to join them for breakfast, you can stop by the cafeteria anytime between 7:45am-8:30am, fix a plate and then join your child in their classroom.  We hope to see you there!
I am super excited about our Egg Hunt on the 22nd!!  Creepers, Toddlers, and Explorers will hunt on their playgrounds at 9:30am.  Preschool will hunt on their playground at 10:00am.  We will be taking donations of eggs and candy.  All candy has to be peanut free and not processed in a plant that processes nuts.  All candy needs to be able to fit inside a standard plastic egg.  Great examples are tootsie rolls, starburst, mini laffy taffy, etc…  Smarties will not fit. (  Also, candy that will not melt is preferable!  If you can donate, please drop off your items to someone in the front offices.  This is such a fun activity each year!  And who knows…. there may be a visit again by a big bunny!!
Have a great month!

Kelli Wright, Director

Upcoming Events:

March 2nd=
Green Eggs and Ham Breakfast 7:45am-8:30am
March 6th=
Board Meeting 11:30am

March 8th=
Staff Meeting 6pm

March 11th=
Daylight Savings Time Begins

March 20th=
Board Meeting 11:30am

March 21st=
Preschool A Mexican Egg Hunt

March 22nd=
Center Wide Egg Hunt

Coming Up in April:
Board Meetings 3rd & 17th
Preschool A Cap and Gown Pictures 4th
Staff Meeting 10th
Usborne Book Fair 11th & 12th
Center Wide Workday 14th
Week of the Young Child 16th-20th
Trike-A-Thon 19th
Kelli & Cecilia out of the office in training 24th-27th
Hello from Infant A

Yea, spring is coming!  Winter is over and hopefully some warm weather is on its way.  We hope to get outside and watch the new birds arrive.  Inside we expect to see the infants improve in their movement and coordination.  Some infants will begin pushing their head and chest further straightening arms and arching their backs.  Others are getting ready to roll over and build up to crawling.  With improved neck and trunk strength some babies will be learning to sit up when placed in a position with support.  Leg strength is being worked on with having the infant support his or her weight when holding them in a standing position.  Happy St. Patrick’s Day!  Hoping the best of luck for all our families!
The Beautiful Babies (Infant B)

Greetings, from Infant B the beautiful babies.  Current research shows between 20 and 30 percent of all infants will have some difficulty sleeping.  Sleep is tremendously important.  Sleep experts agree that consolidated (uninterrupted) sleep is the most restful and healthy kind of sleep for infants.  Sleep that is interrupted by one or more awakening episodes during the night usually leads to a decrease in mental flexibility and attention, and can also affect moods.  In order for both adults and children to function at their peak performance, they must be getting adequate, consolidated sleep.  Children who sleep 10 to 12 hours a night wake up well-rested, attentive, cheerful, and are best able to cope with and learn from their environment.  A good night’s sleep will be better equipped for the day ahead.  Falling asleep is a journey, enjoy the journey each night.  Have a great month!
The Jammin Babies (Creeper A)

Greetings from the Jammin dancing crew! Looks like our friendship month has passed and we are feeling kind of blue.  The exciting month of March blows in bringing lots of windy fun for all.  We can go outside in the wind with kites, where we can dance, play, run, or crawl.  This month we will be learning about our colors then have an exercise class.  We will look at the weather as we search for clouds, hoping spring will get here fast.  There are lots of crawling babies here, no one is walking just yet.  It won’t be long before someone gets brave and takes that very first step.  They are all very busy playing, learning to share and having fun.  Once the weather is warmer we will play outside more hoping for lots of sun.  Playing outside requires extra clothes and we will need shoes to cover little feet.  Dragging our feet while crawling outside makes blisters and when walking lots of dirt, we will meet.  Most important of all is signing your child in and out as you drop off and pick up each way.  Helps us to keep up with the number of babies we have each day.  Well it’s time for us to go now, but we will talk again next month when you come to read our way.  The things we will do, the adventures we will have and the lessons your child learns through play.
The Little Owls (Creeper B)
Hip, Hip Hooray!  Let’s all sing and cheer, spring time is already here.  We are so excited to say goodbye to the cold and get outside to stretch our legs and play.  We will be going outside a lot more now that the weather is nice, so be sure to bring in weather appropriate extra clothing and sunscreen for your babies.  Also, remember to bring a doctor’s note or fill out a medication from weekly for us to apply sunscreen and lotion.  March is going to be a fun filled month spent learning all about bugs, spring, the color green, and friendship!  Please be sure to join us on March 22nd for our classroom Egg Hunt, its sure to be an egg-cellent time to enjoy with your little one!
The Busy Bees (Toddler A)

Hello again from the bee hive!  According to the old saying March comes in like a lion and goes out like a lamb.  With that being said, the month of March brings changeable weather which makes it a great time to enjoy science and other weather related activities.  

We will focus on the colors in the rainbow, raindrops, clouds, thunder, and the sun.  Also, we will be celebrating Dr. Seuss’s birthday and St. Patrick’s Day.  Please dress your child in green on March 17th.  We will have a green snack that afternoon. 

Parents we are trying to do a little something different.  There will be a memo on what we did for the day by the sign in and out sheet.  Please let us know if this is helpful. 
Moving Monsters (Toddler B)
Hello Toddler B family! February sure did fly by! Thank you all so much for helping out with our friendship party. The children had a great time! 

   We will be kicking March off with Dr. Seuss week. Please bring in your child’s favorite Dr.Seuss book. We plan on reading them that week. Following Dr.Seuss week, we will be learning Green is for shamrocks! On Friday the 16th we will be having a special snack to celebrate St. Patricks Day. Parents you are welcome to join. Our special snack will be served at 2:45. 

   With our unusual weather that we have here in Alabama. Please check to make sure your child has a variety of clean clothes in his/her cubby. We look forward to an exciting month! 

Thank you, ☘
P.s We sure are LUCKY to be in Toddler B!

The Safari Explorers (EA)

We have learned so much in the month of February.  We learned about all kinds of dinosaurs.  We had so much fun during friendship week.  We learned about the job of presidents and 2 special Presidents-George Washington and Abraham Lincoln.  We had fun celebrating Dr. Seuss’s birthday and all his fun books.  


In March, we will have our egg hunt on the 22nd.  We will learn about wind and weather.  We will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.  We will have fun with eggs including our egg hunt.  Then we will have a jelly bean jamboree.


With March’s unpredictable weather, please be sure your child has the appropriate coat for outside.  We try to go out whenever possible.  March is going to be a great month!
Underwater Explorers (EB)
Wow!  February is over and March is here!  Time goes super-fast when you are having fun.  Thank you for all the parents who helped with the friendship party.  We definitely appreciate it.  We will have a few things going on in March.  

Green eggs and ham will be served on Friday, March 2nd for breakfast, all things green party will be on March 16th at 2:45pm (be sure to have your child wear green), and the egg hunt is on March 22nd at 9:30.  Everyone is definitely welcomed to all of these events. 

Remember to check your child’s cubby daily for any paperwork, artwork, or etc.  We ask everyone to take cups home every Friday to be washed.  Please also remember to sign your child in and out each day with your first and last name.  If anyone has any questions or concerns, please feel free to talk to us.  Thank you!
The Perky Preschoolers (Pre-C)
We have lots of fun activities planned for this month.  Our themes and letters of the week are puppets (Uu), Shamrock Green (Vv), Spring (Ww), and Healthy Habits (Xx).  We will focus this on understanding personal space and language development, there will be lots of reading going on.  We are inviting our parents into the classroom to read their child’s favorite book to the class.  Please let us know if you would like to do this and a good day or time.  

On Friday, March 16th, we will have a green snack and wear the color green.  Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns about your child.  Thank you so much for your continued support.

The Superhero’s (Pre-B)
Marvelous March is here!  We have welcomed new friends into Pre-B.  We are ready for a fun-filled month of learning and adventure.  The themes for the month include!  Dr. Seuss Week, Kites, St. Patrick’s Day, Butterflies, and Gardening week.  We have many special events planned each week.  Please check the lesson plans.  We do not want anyone to miss out on special activities.  We will celebrate Dr. Seuss week with a special green eggs and ham breakfast on March 2nd.  During out gardening week we will be planting flowers and vegetables.  Look for many fun home/school family partnership activities each week.  We love for our families to be involved with our learning journey in Pre-B. 
The dates below are for events we would encourage you to join us in Pre-B:  March 2nd (Green eggs and Ham-Breakfast), March 9th (Kite Day-3:30pm), March 22nd (Egg Hunt), and March 29th and 30th (Planting our Garden 9:00am).  Reminders:
· Please check lesson plans every week
· Make sure your child has extra clothing

· Please do not send toys, games, extra food or drink

· Check lesson plan each week for show and tell

· Food and drink are not allowed in the classroom without a doctor’s note

The Hopping Frogs (Pre-A)

What a full month February was for us.  We covered a lot; Shadows/Groundhog Day, Teeth/Dental Health, Friendship, Presidents, and Trash/Garbage.


Thank you for meeting with us for conferences and signing assessments forms.


March will be another full month.  We will begin the month celebrating Dr. Seuss by having a Green Eggs and Ham breakfast on March 2nd.  The month will get more exciting as we talk about Transportation, Farm Animals, Eggs and Spring.  


As we transition from Winter to Spring, we anticipate lots of excitement and bursts of energy.  That means more outside times as well.  


Please bring a light weight jacket for your child as the days may be warming up and check to see if their changes of clothes are weather appropriate.


We are planning on several special events for this month, please check the list below.  Details for what event will be posted in advance.


We will need lots of eggs for our Mexican Egg Hunt on March 21st.  To prepare them, we will begin early, the week of March 5th.  We will be blowing out raw eggs and dyeing the empty eggshells.  We will fill them with confetti.  This will be our Science for the month.  So start bringing in cartons of eggs beginning Monday, March 5th.


We would like to say “Happy Birthday” to our friend who will celebrate their 5-year-old birthday this month.  We thank you for all the you do for us and our classroom and as always we welcome any participation, visits or suggestions.  Last month we welcomed 2 new friends to our classroom and school.  We are happy to have them.

March Events:

· March 2nd….Dr. Seuss Celebration

· Green Eggs and Ham Breakfast

· March 16th…..Wear Green/Green Snack

· March 21st…..Pre-K A Mexican Egg Hunt

· March 22nd….MCDC Egg Hunt

· March 27th…..Kite Day

· March 29th…..Special Snack (Happy Spring)
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